
17 May 2018     

SUFFOLK COASTAL DISTRICT COUNCIL 

DECISIONS NOTICE 

WEEK ENDING 18 MAY 2018  

 
DECISIONS BY THE CABINET 

CALL IN DEADLINE 5.00 PM ON 24 MAY 2018  
 

 
No decisions were taken by Cabinet this week.   
 
 

DECISIONS BY INDIVIDUAL CABINET MEMBER 
CALL IN DEADLINE 5.00 PM ON 24 MAY 2018   

 
 
The following decisions have been taken by a Cabinet Member and will come into effect 
on 25 May 2018 unless the call-in procedure is activated: 
 
Title: Approval of recommendation from the Enabling Communities Exemplar Grant Panel 
Meeting on 10 May 2018  
 
Decisions Made by Cabinet Member with responsibility for Customers, Communities & 
Leisure: That the following applications in respect of applications for Enabling Communities 
Exemplar Programme be determined as follows:   
 
Martlesham Parish Church Council – £9,058 conditional upon the applicant providing 
governance and policy documents, clarification of grant costs and addresses on  quotes.   
 
Westleton Village Hall – Deferred.   
 
Aldeburgh Museum Charitable Trust – £5,000 conditional  that the  funds are used on  the  
activities highlighted in the application.   
 
Benhall and Sternfield Ex-Servicemen’s Club and Village Hall – Deferred.   
 
Wenhaston  Village Hall Management Committee - £10,000 conditional upon  securing the 
remainder of  the  match  funding for the project.   



 
Reason for Decision:  The agreed allocation of grant aid is the most effective and efficient 
use of the funds available and is in accordance with the criteria of the Enabling Communities 
Exemplar Programme.   
 
Alternative Options Considered and Rejected:  To not award the grants.     
 
Any Declarations of Interest Declared:  None.   
 
Any Dispensation Granted:  None.   
 
 

DECISIONS BY INDIVIUDAL AUTHORISED OFFICERS 
IN RESPECT OF KEY DECISIONS 

CALL IN DEADLINE 5.00 PM ON 24 MAY 2018    
 

 
No decisions were taken by individual authorised officers this week.   
 
 

If you have a query or wish to request that a proposed decision is called in, please contact 
the Democratic Services Section by telephone on 01394 444426 or by email 
to democratic.services.scdc@eastsuffolk.gov.uk  

mailto:democratic.services.scdc@eastsuffolk.gov.uk

